August 3, 1976

Mr. Carl Ulvog
0il Conservation Commission
Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
Dear Mr. Ulvog:
We have contracted for a service unit to come in
and pull the remaining pipe in the following 3 wells.

a. Conley - #1 Cain (Sec 10, 15N, 33E)

b. Conley - #3 Cain (Sec 4, 15N, 33E)

c. Conley Cain #1 State (Sec 21, 15N, 33E)

We have tried to get a service rig for over a month but
nobody wants to come into the territory.

) The main purpose will be to completely clean up and
legally abandon the remaining drill sites.

I'11 notify you if the contractor flakes out. This
happened twice to date.

Sincerely,

1L

Jack F. Conley



